
MOSS VALE SHOW 2019 DEMOLITION DERBY 

SATURDAY, MARCH 16TH. 
  

It’s almost Derby time again and just a quick note to highlight some important points.  

As we all know the public liability debate keeps making it harder to run events of this nature 
and your co-operation is required to ensure that we can continue to hold the event and 
provide advertising for your sponsors.   

Due to show society public liabilities policies all competitors / exhibitors are required to sign 
waiver forms prior to entering any event. These will be available to sign at the showground 
on the Saturday and once you have signed you will be issued with an arm band that must be 
worn at all times. No arm band - no entry to the event.  

These policies also mean that no other person is allowed to ride within the derby car other 
than the driver at any point, including the parade lap.  

Driver safety – All batteries must be mounted inside a battery box or be covered by rubber 
solvent resistant matting. Battery to be located on the front passenger floor with steel 
fixings. A steel plate or large washers will be required under the floor pan to prevent bolts 
from pulling through the floor. Rubber grommets must be installed on fuel lines where they 
pass through the body or other metal parts.  

The original fuel tank to be removed or several very large holes punched in it. An approved 
fuel container is to be mounted in the centre of the rear floor and be extremely secure. 
Preferably a steel plate will be mounted over the transmission tunnel and then the tank 
mounted upon the flat surface and sufficient bracing placed to prevent any movement.  

If you feel that you need to reinforce the passenger compartment for your personal 
protection, please discuss with organisers prior to commencing the alterations. Under no 
circumstances can we allow reinforcement of any part of the vehicle except the passenger 
compartment between the front and rear wheels.  

All cars are to be on the Lower Arena of the Showground for scrutineering by 3:30pm on the 
day. Entries can be made on the day or during the week leading up to the Show at the 
Secretary’s Office.   

All drivers must be available for breath testing immediately prior to the Derby. Any driver 
returning a positive reading will not be permitted to compete and entry fees will be 
forfeited. 

If you have any questions on the rules or running of the event please contact 
the Chief Derby Steward, Troy Abbott on 0413 682 445. 

 


